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Tax Information Bulletin 5080
Bulletin: 5080
Date: September 9, 2009
Subject: Notice to Bulk Vendors of Electricity -“Your Energy Rebate”

Effective October 1, 2009, the rebate on electricity use by Nova Scotian households being charged a domestic
service rate will be expanded to include all electricity consumed on or after October 1, 2009. The base charge will
also be eligible for the rebate.

For electricity consumed before October 1, 2009, a rebate will be issued only on electricity consumed in excess
of a threshold amount per period calculated by multiplying 27.4 KWh/day by the number of days covered by the
period that are before October 1, 2009.

Should you require further information, please contact:
Service Nova Scotia & Municipal Relations

Program Management and Corporate Services Division
1505 Barrington Street, 8th Floor (South)

PO Box 1003, Halifax, NS,  B3J 2X1
Telephone: (902) 424- 6300 (Metro area); or 1-800-565-2336 (toll free in Nova Scotia)

Web site address: http://www.gov.ns.ca/snsmr/taxcomm/

"Tax Information Bulletins are published by the Program Management and Corporate Services Division for the sole purpose of providing information and
to announce changes in the Revenue Act or Sales Tax Act and Regulations. Tax Information Bulletins do not replace the law found in the Act or regulations.
Bulletins are provided for reference purposes only. For legislative approved text of provisions of the Revenue Act or Sales Tax Act and Regulations, see
official volumes."
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